
Tom Anders
17 Summerfield Green
Dublin 15, Ireland
0857677316
tanders96@hotmail.com

8 October 2021,
Dear Emily Murray,
   
        I am writing to you in relation to the application for a legal Traineeship in ByrneWallace. Before I state any point on behalf of my case, I want to say that I enjoyed both Interning and working for ByrneWallace immensely when I did in 2018 & 2019. I believe in the atmosphere and environment at the firm and above anything else, that is why I am applying for this position. 

      In support of my application however, I do want to note a handful of my achievements since I was last in the firm. First, I have now passed all 8 of my FE-1 exams and would therefore be available for a traineeship starting in either 2022 or 2023. Second, I have recently graduated from my Masters (LLM) Degree in Trinity College Dublin with First Class Honours. Third, I have managed to publish 7 Legal Articles for the Irish Law Times in recent months, with a handful more to come. Finally, I would like to note that I have worked for the firm previously and understand what it is like to work for ByrneWallace. I also I believe I am an extremely suitable candidate for the Traineeship and would relish the opportunity to train in a top-tier firm. 

I hope that you will consider my application and I would be grateful for an opportunity to discuss my application in further detail. 


Yours Sincerely,
Tom Anders

